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September 6, 2007
Mr. Jung Bea Han, Owner
Pace 1 Hour Dry Cleaners

3994 Highway 90 West

Pace, Florida 32571

Dear Mr. Han:

On June 28, 2007, a Department representative with the Air Resource Management Program inspected your Perchloroethylene Dry Cleaning Facility on Highway 90 (I.D. No. 1130167).  This letter applies only to activities covered by the Air Resource Management Program.  A copy of the inspection report is enclosed.  
The inspection indicates that there are issues of non-compliance associated with your facility.  The inspection report notes that records were not on-site at the time of the inspection.  The report also notes that the perchloroethylene (perc) machine had been removed and transferred to a new store located in Milton, Florida.  According to information relayed to the Department during the inspection, the machine would be sold and no perc would be used at the new store.  
Within 15 days of receipt of this letter, please provide a letter to the Department which includes the following information:

· the date that the perc machine was taken out of service
· copies of required records from August 25, 2006 until the date that the perc machine was taken out of service.  These records include:  
1)   Records of weekly monitoring of the temperature of the outlet exhaust stream of the refrigerated condenser;

2)   Receipts for Perchloroethylene (perc) purchased;
3)   A rolling monthly total of yearly perc consumed;
4)   Leak inspection and repair reports;  
· An annual compliance certification form (enclosed), signed by Mr. Han, regarding compliance from August 25, 2006 until the date that the perc machine was taken out of service.  
· Proof of sale of the perc machine which includes the date of sale.  
If you have any questions, please contact me at 850/595-8300, extension 1223 or via e-mail at:  erica.mitchell@dep.state.fl.us .
Sincerely,

/s/
Erica Mitchell
Air Compliance Supervisor

EM/mg/c
Enclosures:    Inspection Report


Annual Compliance Certification Form
“More Protection, Less Process”
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